
HIMGA Board Meeting 

March 11, 2020 

 

Members present: Don George, Rich Rose, Jim Sexton, James Loomis 

 

Called to order at 9:00 am 

 

1. Treasurer’s Report – Rich Rose reported that the current balance in the account is $6,062.17 

compared to $6,154.07 for the same period in 2019.  Rich reported that the 2020 golf ball order of 20 

dozen has been placed with the pro shop.  To date 39 members of turned in registrations for the 2020 

league. 

 

2.  The revised 2020 Rules of Golf document was presented, reviewed, and approved.  The revisions 

cover the new tee selection rules approved by the membership at the fall meeting as well as 

adjustments as a result of the new World Handicap System. 

 

3.  It was reported that David Howerton is resigning from the board due to a pending move out of the 

area.  Jim Sexton will take over the open Vice President position.  This leave the board two short on 

members.    

 

4.  Rich Rose will review the tee box flower bed volunteers and finalize the list.  Jim Sexton agreed to 

take on the project of getting new signage made for those beds with volunteers. 

 

5.  Reminder that the Spring Breakfast meeting will be March 31st at 8:00 am.  A signup sheet is posted 

on the clubhouse bulletin board.   

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:30 am 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rich Rose, Secretary/Treasurer 


